AMBER Alerts

The AMBER Alert Program is a voluntary partnership between law-enforcement agencies,
broadcasters, transportation agencies, and the wireless industry, to activate an urgent bulletin
in the most serious child-abduction cases. The goal of an AMBER Alert is to instantly galvanize
the entire community to assist in the search for and the safe recovery of the child.

AMBER Alerts are broadcast through radio, television, road signs and all available technology
referred to as the AMBER Alert Secondary Distribution Program. These broadcasts let law
enforcement use the eyes and ears of the public to help quickly locate an abducted child. The
U.S. Department of Justice coordinates the AMBER Alert program on a national basis.

How Do | Receive AMBER Alerts?

When signing up for AMBER Alerts you will receive geographically targeted information to help
identify an abducted child, a suspected abductor or a vehicle suspected to be involved in an
abduction. You can sign up by clicking on the following link:

« AMBER and Wireless Emergency Alert Information



https://www.cityofloganohio.com/police-department/page/amber-alerts
https://amberalert.ojp.gov/subscribe

